
 

Why choose 
French Immersion 

for your child? 
 

Extend their horizons through 
learning another language! 

 

French Immersion... 
• Offers all students whose first language is not French the 

possibility of completing the prescribed BC curriculum and 
learning French at the same time; 

• Helps students develop strong communication skills in both 
English and French; and 

• Expands cultural horizons and helps prepare students for the 
global economy. 

 
 

Late French Immersion Registration 
(Grade 6 entry) 

 
AN INVITATION TO PARENTS: If you are considering 
LATE FRENCH IMMERSION in September, 2013 you are invited 
to attend an information meeting to learn about the program.  
Meetings will take place at: 

 
BANTING MIDDLE SCHOOL 

820 Banting Drive, Coquitlam  
Tuesday, February 19th, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. 

 
PITT RIVER MIDDLE SCHOOL   
2070 Tyner Street, Port Coquitlam 

Wednesday, February 20th, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. 
 

Please be advised that registration for Late French 
Immersion will be done online from Feb. 21-28, 2013. 

Registration forms will available online only  
starting February 21 at 9:00 a.m. 

 
For further information visit our website: 
www.sd43.bc.ca or contact Sophie 
Bergeron at 604-937-6392. 
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